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November 2, 2018 
 
 

James Serrano 

City of Salinas Transportation Manager 

Public Works Department 

200 Lincoln Ave. 

Salinas, CA 93901 

 
 

RE:  Support of New Curb Marking on 516 E. Alisal Street 

 

Dear Mr. Serrano, 

 
In our SUBA Business Improvement Area on the 500 Block of East Alisal Street, to be more exact 516 E. 

Alisal Street we have had the opportunity to speak to the neighbor’s owners that would be affected by the 

new curb marking.  We have made an effort to speak to a few more businesses’ on Alisal Street, and we have 

come to the conclusion that we will be supportive of the original request. 

 

We understand that parking for days and even weeks in front of the store has been an issue for business and 

we are supportive of La Princesa Market and their request after gathering more information.  In conclusion, 

SUBA is supportive of moving forward with the new curb marking as represented in this letter.   

 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Alejandro Chavez 

SUBA Executive Director 

 


